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About the Keith Hay Park construction site 
Keith Hay Park is a main shaft site for the Central Interceptor 
tunnel which runs between Western Springs and the Mãngere 
Wastewater Treatment Plant. It is the third site to begin 
construction and includes the main shaft site, control room and 
two pipeline connections into the nearby wastewater networks.

Site locations
The main site is in the park and on the property at 22 Gregory 
Place. Access to this site is from Arundel Place, by the entrance 
to the recreation facility carpark. 

Once the main shaft is completed, we will build the pipeline 
connections to the local wastewater networks taking about 
three months. This work involves building the pipeline 

underground, launched from smaller sites situated along the 
edge of the playing fields and at Frost Road. The sites in the park 
for the connection work will be accessed from Rainford Street.

Timing of the works 
The works are due to start on 17 January 2020 and take some 
14 months until approximately March 2021. We will then 
reinstate the sites back to their original state and do new 
planting which will enhance the walkways and other public 
spaces across the Park.

In 2022 the tunnelling machine will reach the shaft site, deep 
underground. Our contractor will return to site in early 2023  
to connect the shaft to the new Central Interceptor tunnel.  
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Working with you: 
We understand that construction sites for major projects such as the Central Interceptor can be disruptive and noisy at times. We aim 
to be a good neighbour while we are working in your area and will work to minimise disruption, where we can.

We will keep you informed with what’s happening with regular communications. We will be out in your community during the works 
to meet with you and answer any questions you may have. Our contractor will hold a ‘Meet the Contractor’ community event before 
work starts (details below).

How will construction affect you? 
• General work hours will be between 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday, and 8am to 6pm on Saturday.

• Traffic management will be in place for the safety of motorists, pedestrians, cyclists and workers. Our trucks will generally 
operate between 7am and 6pm during the week and between 8am and 6pm on Saturday.

• Noise levels and vibration will be managed in accordance with Council requirements. Noise barriers and fences will be used 
during the works to minimise noise.

• There will be some parking restrictions at times on Arundel Street to provide a safe access for trucks entering and exiting the site.

Meet the Contractor: 
We would like to invite you to join us for refreshments and meet our contractor, the Ghella Abergeldie Joint Venture:

    Where:    Keith Hay Park near the recreation facility carpark

    When:    Saturday 14 December 2019

    Time:    11am to 1pm

This is your opportunity to come and find out more about how we will work with you while we are in your 
neighbourhood, to discover more about the project and to discuss the Keith Hay Park construction activities.

Proposed work programme
The first work will be to divert part of the current cycleway around the main site location. This is followed by the site establishment 
of creating the accessway from Arundel Street and setting up site fencing. We will then demolish the house at 22 Gregory Place and 
prepare the site for the main shaft construction.

This is the timetable showing the main activities for all Keith Hay Park sites:
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Any questions?
For up to date information please see our website: 

www.centralinterceptor.co.nz

You can also email us at:

ciproject@water.co.nz

Or phone

0800 GAJV 02 (0800425802)

We encourage you to receive these updates 
electronically – send us your email, your 
current mailing address and quote “Go 
sustainable: Keith Hay Park site bulletin” to 
CIproject@water.co.nz
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